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NEXT MEETING

November 27
CLS Learning Services
2:30 pm

Superintendent's Report

Superintendent Haggarty thanked the Administration from St. Patrick Catholic School in Camrose
for graciously hosting the public board meeting. A special thank you was given to the Grade 4
Leadership students who opened the meeting with prayer.

1. Assistant Superintendent Paul Corrigan presented the board with an update on the Faith Theme
for 2019-2020 school year: Love, First, Last and Always. As well, Mr. Corrigan spoke to the
numerous activities and programs occurring in the Faith and Wellness Division, including: The
Connections Project; Family Wellness Workers; Health Champions; Physical Literacy and the
Relationship Knows No Hierarchy continuing work with Dr. Jody Carrington. To view the entire
report, please click here:

Faith and Wellness Presentation

@ www.eics.ab.ca 2% eicstalks@eics.ab.ca

2. Superintendent Haggarty shared the updated Enrollment report since there were a few
changes reflected at the month-end.

Numbers as of September 30, 2019:
School FTE Enroliment throughout the Division: 5,924

Alternative Programming: 1,306
Total: 7,230
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ec7uVZrkMeFUYnddmtd6gB4Um0EiIUDP/view
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Catholic Education: 46"

A Look Forward

Monday, November 4

7:00 p.m,

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish
13 Brower Drive, Sherwood Park

Panelists:

Archbishop Richard
Smith, Catholic
Archdiocese of
Edmonton

Dean Sarnecki, Executive
Director, Alberta
Catholic Schools
Trustees Association

Matt Hoven, PhD

Associate Professor of
Religion and Education,
St. Joseph's College,
University of Alberta

In Alberta, we are blessed
to have publicly funded
Catholic Education, but
we should not take it for
granted.

Why is Catholic Education
so important and what
can we do to help
preserve it for future
generations?

Join our expert panel and
special guests to learn
more.

PLUS special guests: Paul Corrigan from GrACE (Grateful Advocates for
Catholic Education) and Frank Yuzyk from The REAL Foundation

Presented by Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish
in collaboration with Elk Island Catholic Schools.

For more information, contact:
Pat at 780-467-5470 or pat@olph.ca

310 Broadview Road
Sherwood Park, AB, T8H 1A4
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